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DID YOU KNOW

About plans to develop land in Brentwood? SIGN THE PETITION

If you DO NOT want the

: Boys and Girls Club to build in
On Feb 14, 2023, Strathcona County Council gave a parcel Brentwood on Lot 1 MR BLOCK

of land (Lot 1 MR, BLOCK 58, PLAN 1220581, outlined
above) to the Boys and Girls Club (BGC) to build a large 58, PLAN 1220581
facility. The BGC plans to build on site “A” above.

Email to arrange adding

Only residents facing Brentwood School were notified prior to your signature:

the meeting. Many residents spoke in opposition of BrentwoodPetition@gmail.com
developing the land, but Council was under pressure by the

BGC’s looming deadline of Feb 28 to apply for a federal grant

for which and they needed to have land secured. SaveBrentwood.com

We are not opposed to the BGC facility, but we are opposed
to the proposed site and inadequate community consultation.



